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This year brought some unexpected gifts which were
most welcome given the changes the pandemic
brought just as we were closing our fiscal year.
Sustainability is a goal of any organization,
particularly one that supports the lifelong journey
brain injury brings. Projects that could help the
Saskatchewan Brain Injury Association achieve a
level of sustainability were a major focus of the year. 

Three gifts came in the form of events organized by
people who have experienced brain injury. The Evan
Thomas Memorial hockey tournament chose SBIA as
its charitable cause. Amy Schmidt organized a golf
tournament to celebrate the 10th Anniversary of her
recovery. The family of Austin Thurmeier sold T-
shirts to support him after his accident, but in his
memory, donated the funds raised to SBIA.

Another family who wanted to recognize the
difference that SBIA makes donated investment
shares, a very welcome year end gift. These came in
addition to the Piper family gifts that made possible
the three year campaign for Brain Injury Awareness
Month with videos telling members’ stories to
demonstrate that Brain Injury Can Happen to
Anyone, Anywhere, Anytime. This campaign was
shared nationally.

Sponsors, donors and participants contributed to a
record Brain Boogie fundraiser, an accomplishment
that shone as brightly as the pink T-shirts they
sported at the events.
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The annual support of this major fundraiser allows SBIA to sustain regular programs in

each of the six communities where local chapters operate.

Social Beans coffee groups, drumming and walking groups, in addition to the support

group meetings are often described as the highlight of the week for members.

Partnerships have extended SBIA’s reach. WorkSafe Saskatchewan supports

prevention programs which made possible 32 different displays and presentations

during the summer.  Saskatchewan Royal Purple partners initiated some new

fundraisers for BrainLove, surpassing their annual goal of $20,000.

It is the awareness raising activities that often generate new opportunities and so we

have worked hard to generate more media attention and increase public awareness

about the difference SBIA makes. A new website for BrainLove was launched. The

BrainLove Launch resulted in a provincial declaration of Brain Health Awareness Month

in the Legislature. 

As we forge new partnerships, we are finding new ways to offer programs to improve

the lives of our members and we look forward to harvesting more benefits from the

seeds that have been sown this year.
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